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Dear parent/carer, 

Year 5 have recently been involved with the Minack Primary Schools’ Shakespeare Project 2019. John Brolly, a 

director at the Minack Theatre, has worked with the children to develop a section of ‘Macbeth’ that we have 

been rehearsing in school. These rehearsals will culminate in a minibus trip to the Minack Theatre (Wednesday 

27th March) to perform the piece on the stage, alongside several other local schools.  

To enable this trip to take place, we are asking for a £1 donation per child. Unfortunately, if we do not receive 

enough donations this trip will not be able to happen. 

We are asking for children to be sent in with a packed lunch (unless a packed lunch has been ordered from the 

school kitchen) and plenty to drink. All children must wear full school uniform to help the Minack staff identify 

our group. 

If your child suffers from travel sickness, we are asking that you put the correct dosage into a labelled 

envelope, so that we can administer it before leaving. 

The Minack Theatre have kindly said that parents and family members are welcome to attend the performance 

- £5.00 for adults, children under 16 are £2.50 and children under 12 are 50p. The performance is scheduled to 

start at 1.30pm. If you are planning on attending the performance and are willing to transport your own child 

to and from the Minack Theatre, please let us know on the permission slip below. 

We are due to return to school by approximately 3.30pm and will be releasing the children from minibuses. 

Many thanks,  

Miss Griffiths  

 

I give permission for _______________________ to attend the Minack Schools’ Shakespeare Project performance on 

Wednesday 27th March. 

I would like to order a school packed lunch -  Yes  / No 

   Sandwich filling - ______________________ 

I will be attending and will transport my own child to and from the Minack Theatre -   Yes / No 

I give permission for my child to walk home without an adult -  Yes  /  No 

 

Signed: _____________________________    Date: __________________  
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